
 
 
Based on the results of our investigation, SMU police have determined that the student 
assault reported Saturday, April 9, near Ford Stadium, did not occur on or near the SMU 
campus as originally described. 
 
The SMU warning text was sent in compliance with the federal campus safety law 
known as the Clery Act which requires that campus be notified if a crime could pose a 
continued danger to the community. As the investigation has revealed, there was not at 
the time nor is there currently, a threat to the campus community. The incident has been 
referred to Dallas Police for further investigation and to the SMU Dean of Students 
Office for review. 
 
As a reminder, please be aware of your surroundings and report suspicious people or 
activities to SMU Police at 214-768-3333. Information may also be reported 
anonymously through the Police Department’s Silent Witness Program by calling 214-
SMU-2TIP or online at www.smu.edu/2Tip. 
 
 
 

http://www.smu.edu/2Tip

